Town of Morrisville Phone: 919.463.6200
Post Office Box 166 Fax: 919.468.6011
Morrisville, North Carolina 27560 www.cl.morrisville.nc.us

March 29, 2010

Division of Water Resources
Attn: Tom Fransen

1611 Mail Service Center
Raleigh, NC 27699-1611

RE: Jordan Lake Water Supply Storage Allocation — Letter of Interest

Dear Mr. Fransen:

The Town of Morrisville, per the Division of Water Resource’s February 24, 2010 Jordan Lake
Water Supply Allocation Application Process meeting, is submitting this letter of interest
regarding a Jordan Lake Water Supply Storage allocation.

The Town of Morrisville, along with eleven other jurisdictions, is a member of the Jordan Lake
Partnership. Currently, the Jordan Lake Partnership is working on developing a Regional Water
Supply Plan which will provide the basis for the Town of Morrisville’s Jordan Lake Water
Supply Storage Allocation application.

The primary contact for the Town of Morrisville through the application process will be:

Amanda C. Boone

Town of Morrisville

Engineer
aboone@townofmorrisville.org
919.463.6216

I trust this information is satisfactory for expressing the Town of Morrisville’s interest in
receiving a Jordan Lake Water Supply Storage Allocation. Should you have any questions or
require any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

John A. Whitson
Town of Morrisville
Town Manager



